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Subject: Re: Postal Service Compliance

Body:

Yes, I think we should have a military follow-up.  There is a possibility that some of this material we are 

discussing is still classified and I urge everyone to be particularly careful.To:	Ron Haron/ARRBcc:	Jeremy 

Gunn/ARRB, Joseph Masih/ARRB, David Marwell/ARRBFrom:	Phil Golrick/ARRBDate:	12/23/96 05:20:42 

PMSubject: 	Re: Postal Service ComplianceOK.  In terms of locating additional records (and in addition to 

sorting out the status of previously requested accessions, which Sheila Allen and Joe have been discussing), 

Joe recently wrote a memo raising the possibility of a mail cover on Oswald when he was in the Marines, and 

therefore the possibility that postal or military records might document such a mail cover.Joe's memo, as I 

recall, has been disseminated (at least electronically) to Jeremy and me.  Joe, it might be a good idea to give 

Ron a copy as well.  Jeremy, do you think it makes sense for the military team to try to follow up for any 

Marine or ONI records that might be on point?           

recstat: Record

DeliveryPriority: N

DeliveryReport: B

ReturnReceipt:

Categories:

Database Created by The Black Vault - http://www.theblackvault.com




